
We are looking forward to our
American Themed day

On Thursday 3rd October!

Children are invited to wear red, white and blue or anything you
recognise as American themed!

Children will take part in a line dancing session and an American Rock
music session!

Baseball and American football clubs will take place at lunchtime.

Our American Themed Party Lunch will also take place on this day (see
previous blog post).

ALL children who attend school on Thursday 3rd October will be
entered into a prize draw!

Children who have a ‘party lunch’ will receive a free gift and be added
into other prize draws and raffles!


